
TOWN MEETING  
 
The Annual Town Meeting will be held on the 13th June 2023.  Whilst we are 
aware the usual time frame for holding these meetings is between 1st April 
and 1st June, as a council the decision was taken to postpone the meeting 
due to a few factors. 
 
Over the past two years the council have not been running at full capacity, 
with only 60% of the councillor seats filled and not having a full time Clerk in 
place, has resulted in a reduced service to the town. Whilst we have been able 
to remain quorate for most of the time the ability to conduct essential council 
business it has been a challenging time to get projects off the ground. 

 
With the successful employment of a new office team at the end of 2022 and 
now a full complement of new councillors following the elections in May 2023, 
we are confident we are in a much better position to be able to provide a full 
service to the residents of Burnham. 
A considerable amount of work has been carried out behind the scenes to 
bring processes up to date, particularly around compliance and transparency.   
This has resulted in calling for an interim Audit, and a complete review of 
council policies. 
 
We look forward to seeing members of the public tomorrow and welcome your 
questions and or feedback on how we can improve Burnham for the Burnham 
people. 
 
 

D C Rawlinson 
 
Councillor Duncan Rawlinson 
Town Mayor 
 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 


